
From: Chisholm-Batten, Nick nick.chisholm-batten@aecom.com
Subject: FW: SEA Scoping Report consultation: Plaistow and Ifold Parish - Neighbourhood Plan - Comments from the

Environment Agency
Date: 7 August 2017 at 10:57

To: javapierce@me.com
Cc: Weddell Beverley clerk@plaistowandifold.org.uk

Hi	Chris(ne,
	
Here	is	the	EA	response.
	
Many	thanks,
	
Nick
	
Nick Chisholm-Batten
Principal Consultant, Policy and Appraisal
D +44-01752-676721
M +44-07824-413331
Quickdial 7276721
nick.chisholm-batten@aecom.com
	
From: PlanningSSD [mailto:PlanningSSD@environment-agency.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 July 2017 14:23
To: Chisholm-Batten, Nick
Cc: Allen, Karen T; SSD Enquiries
Subject: SEA Scoping Report consultation: Plaistow and Ifold Parish - Neighbourhood Plan - Comments from the Environment Agency
	
Dear	Nick
	
Thank	you	for	sending	through	a	copy	of	the	dra>	SEA	Scoping	Report	for	Plaistow	and	Ifold	Neighbourhood	Plan.
	
The	Environment	Agency	is	a	statutory	consultee	for	Strategic	Environmental	Assessments	and	provides	advice	to	Local	Planning	Authori(es	on	the	scope	and	findings	of	the	SEA.
	
We	recommend	an	objec(ve	is	included	to	protect	and	enhance	the	environment.	Indicators	should	relate	to	the	environmental	constraints	in	the	local	area.	This	may	include	flood	risk,	water	quality,	and	biodiversity.	We	also	recommend	the	SEA	takes	account	of	relevant	policies,	plans	and	strategies	including	the	local	Strategic	Flood	Risk	Assessment,	flood	risk	strategies	and	the	South	East	River	Basin
Management	Plan.
	
Please	refer	to	the	Neighbourhood	Plan	Checklist	(aQached)	for	the	area	for	more	details.
	
Best	Wishes
	
Marguerite
	
	
	
From:	Chisholm-BaQen,	Nick	[mailto:nick.chisholm-baQen@aecom.com]	
Sent:	05	June	2017	18:59
To:	Enquiries,	Unit	<enquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Cc:	Weddell	Beverley	(clerk@plaistowandifold.org.uk)	<clerk@plaistowandifold.org.uk>
Subject:	SEA	Scoping	Report	consulta(on:	Plaistow	and	Ifold	Parish	-	Neighbourhood	Plan
	
Dear	the	Environment	Agency,
	
Plaistow	and	Ifold	Neighbourhood	Plan	Steering	Group	is	currently	preparing	a	Neighbourhood	Development	Plan	for	Plaistow	and	Ifold	Parish	in	West	Sussex.
	
To	accompany	the	development	of	the	Neighbourhood	Plan	a	Strategic	Environmental	Assessment	is	currently	being	undertaken	to	inform	and	influence	the	plan-making	process.
	
A	Scoping	Report	has	now	been	prepared	for	the	SEA.
	
On	this	basis,	please	find	aQached	the	Scoping	Report	for	your	comment.	The	consulta(on	period	will	begin	today	(5th	June	2017)	and	ends	Friday	10th	July	2017.	This	incorporates	the	statutory	five	week	period	
	
We	look	forward	to	the	Environment	Agency’s	comments.	In	the	mean(me,	if	you	have	any	ques(ons	on	the	SEA	process	currently	being	carried	out	for	the	Plaistow	and	Ifold	Parish	Neighbourhood	Plan,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	get	in	touch.
	
Best	regards,
	
Nick	Chisholm-BaQen
	
	
Nick Chisholm-Batten
Principal Consultant, Policy and Appraisal
D +44-01752-676721
M +44-07824-413331
nick.chisholm-batten@aecom.com

AECOM
Portwall Place
Portwall Lane
Bristol, BS1 6NA, United Kingdom
aecom.com
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